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Memo # U2324-041 

11 Sep 2023 

TO The University Community 

SUBJECT  Visit to Davao City for UP President’s Investiture 

 

I will be in Davao City from 13th to 15th September 2023 to attend the Investiture of Atty Angelo A 

Jimenez as 22nd President of the University of the Philippines and to relay Ateneo de Manila's 

congratulations and greetings to him and the entire UP community, as well as to strengthen the bonds 

of cooperation between our esteemed institutions. 

 

The Office of the President has my contact details and will know how to reach me for extraordinary 

matters that need my attention. 

 

All routine business should be brought to the attention of Mr Glenn F de Leon (gdeleon@ateneo.edu), 

Assistant to the President. 

 

Prayers requested for safe travels and a fruitful visit. 

 

(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 

President 
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